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DOING BUSINESS IN FLORIDA, &QUOT;BEGINNING APRIL 3,
2017, U.S. COMPANIES MAY FILE H-1B PETITIONS ON BEHALF
OF THEIR PROSPECTIVE FOREIGN WORKERS&QUOT;

January 25, 2017
By: Adriana Kostencki
View Full Article

An article written by Adriana Kostencki titled "Beginning April 3, 2017, U.S. companies may file H-1B petitions
on behalf of their prospective foreign workers," that appeared in the Doing Business in Florida on January 26,
2017.
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